
Hello. 

I may have missed the opportunity to make a formal submission, however I would kindly 
request this submission is considered in your determination. 

Myself and my wife and daughter have had the opportunity to enjoy the outdoor play area and 
garden in the past and we consider it to be a unique experience in this area, where you can 
enjoy an outdoor garden to have a drink and food with friends in an informal setting. 

With good design, I'm sure any acoustic solutions can be provided to minimise neighbour 
concerns.

We support the application.

Regards

Alistair Morrison
146 Prahran Ave, Davidson NSW 2085.
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